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Dear Classmates, 
 
It was great seeing many of you at Big Bash weekend. Besides me, the attendees were 
John Clark, Tim Grimm, Curt Keller, Ron Rychlak, and Max Simison. Despite our small 
numbers, we still managed to win third place in the Chapel Sing competition! 
 
Let’s try to make a bigger showing in 2030 for our 50-year reunion. 
 
The end of the month will be here soon, and that means the end of Wabash’s fiscal year. 
As many of you know, we have had 40 percent participation among alumni for annual 
giving to the College for eleven straight years, and all of us should be very proud of that. If 
you have not made a contribution to Wabash since last July, I urge you to do so before 
June 30, please. A gift of any amount toward anything that supports Wabash students 
counts. You can make your gift online at wabash.edu/give, by phone at (877) 743-4545, 
or by mailing a check to Wabash College | 301 W. Wabash Ave. | Crawfordsville, IN 
47933. 
 
I hope you have a great summer. WABASH ALWAYS FIGHTS! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ken Williams, Class Agent 
Class of 1980 
Wabashagent80@gmail.com 
(219) 510-3087 
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